
ROBO CALL OCTOBER 3, 2024 

 

Good afternoon.  This is Father Joe, your pastor.  I hope you are all doing well.  

Tomorrow is First Friday, and we will have Adoration at 11:00 a.m. and benediction 

at noon.  We will be using the chapel. Come and spend an hour with the Lord.  

Don’t forget Bunco tomorrow evening beginning at 6:00 p.m. in St. Francis Hall.  

Come and enjoy the fun and fellowship. 

Last weekend was Pledge Weekend for the 2025 Bishop’s Annual Appeal for 

Catholic Charities and Communities.  Thank you to those who have pledged or given 

to this appeal.  It is not too late to make your pledge or gift, but it is important that 

you do it soon, so that ministry budgets can be set for the coming year. Blank pledge 

cards are available if needed and you can give online at any time at 

catholiccharitiesbhm.org.   

Remember the Rosary Novena for our country on Sunday afternoons at 2:00 p.m. 

through November 3rd at the gazebo in Big Spring Park.  

October is the month of the rosary. If you would like to add your intentions to the 

rosary in the church environment area, please take a piece of paper out of the basket, 

write your intention on it, and drop it back into the basket. It will be added to one of 

the rosary beads.  

Nite at the Races, a Holy Family School Capital Campaign event, is coming on 

Saturday, October 26th.  Horse owner tickets will be on sale beginning at this 

weekend’s Masses.  Details are in the bulletin. 

I want to thank you for continuing your financial support of the parish. 

For more information and updates, please visit the church website at 

www.saintjosephcc.com. 

In the meantime, I continue to keep you in my thoughts and prayers each day.  Take 

care and be safe. 

 

http://www.saintjosephcc.com/

